
From: Pui Ming Leung
To: Committee of Adjustment (SM)
Subject: COA, Kitchener
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:37:04 AM
Attachments: 11111.pdf

Hi,
 
Sorry for my late response. I apologize for any inconvenience caused.
 
90 Wood ST – make sure to have clearance to primary cable on York St according to our
standard D11111 (attached here)
 
For all new service or upgrade, please send a request to Enova for hydro connection.
 
Thanks,
 
Pui Ming Leung (she/her) | Design Technologist
_______________________________________________________________________________
Direct Number: 226-896-2200 (EXT 6205)
Mobile Number: 519-589-2659
puiming.leung@enovapower.com
301 Victoria Street South, Kitchener, Ontario, N2G 4L2
enovapower.com  
 

This correspondence is directed in confidence solely to the addressees listed above. It may
contain personal or confidential information and may not otherwise be distributed, copied or
used by the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail
and any attachments and notify the sender immediately. Click on the link to read the
additional disclaimer: https://enovapower.com/disclaimer
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